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PLANNING BOARD 

REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 
PROJECT:    DEPEW ENERGY COMPANY AMENDED SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   14-09 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 43, BLOCK 5, LOTS 41.2 & 42 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: ENGINEERING PROPERTIES  
REVIEW DATE:   29 MAY 2014 
MEETING DATE:   5 JUNE 2014 
 
 

1. Existing structure on Lot 42 does not meet front yard setback requirements.  Referral to the 
Zoning Board of Appeals for the building addition on that lot would be required.   

 
2. Proposed service bay on Lot 42 appears to require vehicular traffic over reputed septic system 

location.  This is not in compliance with regulations. 
 

3. Existing sign on the site does not meet zoning requirements of 15 foot setback.   In addition, all 
signage on both sites should be identified for zoning compliance.  It is recommended a 
signage chart be added to future submissions. 
 

4. Grading for proposed propane tanks should be depicted on plans.  
 

5. Portions of Lot 41.2 are identified as being paved.  It is unclear where limits of paving end to 
the northern portion of that site.   
 

6. County Planning referral and NYSDOT referral are required.   
 

7. Site currently contains outdoor storage.  Any outdoor storage areas must be defined on the 
plans.  Outdoor storage of tanks and other items must be shown.  Compliance with Section 
185-30, Outdoor Storage, should be documented. 
 

8. Compliance with Section 107-9B&C should be demonstrated (flammable liquids).  Jerry 
Canfield’s office’s comments regarding this should be received.   
 

9. A water line is shown entering the site from the rear parcel serving both parcels.  The 
easements for this shared water service should be identified.   
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10. Site development details should be provided on future submissions, including landscaping, 

grading, soil erosion sediment control, paving, striping, dumpster enclosures, etc. 
 

11. The Planning Board should evaluate whether gravel/dirt parking areas are acceptable for the 
bulk storage operation as well as trucks. 
 

12. Unified site plan notes and legal documents should be required joining the two parcels to the 
proposed uses.  Any separation of the parcels would negate site plan approval for the uses as 
parking, water, access, etc. are interdependent.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Associate  
















